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ICRC AND DISCIPLINE COMMITTEE 
BUSINESS MEETING 
 
On June 23, 2022, the Inquiries, Complaints and Reports Committee (ICRC) and the Discipline 
Committee met for an in-person business meeting.  The meeting included educational 
presentations and group discussions. The ICRC was introduced to a new Risk Assessment 
Framework, to assist in its review of complaints and reports and to focus file reviews on the 
level of risk to the public. 
 
The Discipline Committee voted to adopt amended Rules of Procedure. The previous Rules 
were enacted in 2016 and some revisions were required to bring them in line with current best 
practice. As well, the amendments formalized changes that were made to the hearings process 
during the COVID-19 pandemic with respect to virtual hearings and pre-hearing conferences. 
 
Going forward, the College plans to hold bi-annual business meetings for the ICRC and the 
Discipline Committee. 
 

  

https://cocoo.on.ca/pdf/ICRC_Risk_Assessment_Tool.pdf
https://cocoo.on.ca/pdf/ICRC_Risk_Assessment_Tool.pdf
https://www.cocoo.on.ca/pdf/rules_of_procedure_discipline_committee.pdf



